Craig, Sondra

From: Gilmar Yoshihide Kogiso Vada <yoshi.kov95@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 11:00 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Re: Receipt for CUP Application

Good morning,

We are estimating 80% food / 20% Alcohol

Thank you!

On Wed, May 26, 2021 at 10:27 AM Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Good morning,

One more thing we need is your estimated percent food to alcohol sales. If you could respond to this email
with that information I'll add it to the business plan.

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601

608-789-7549

craigs@cityoflacrosse.org



From: Mexcal Wi <mexcalwi@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 4:15 PM

To: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Re: Receipt for CUP Application

Hi Sondra,

Thank you and received.

Have a great weekend!

On Fri, May 7, 2021 at 4:14 PM Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Attached is your receipt for the conditional use permit application for 333 Main St. | will be sending the
hearing notice out within the next week.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk
La Crosse City Clerk’s Office

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549

craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




